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Subject:	Alternate	working	arrangements	in	the	context	of	COVID-19	

	

Dear	Colleagues,	below	kindly	find	a	note	from	DMSPC	on	alternate	working	arrangements	in	the	
context	of	COVID-19.	The	information	is	also	available	on	the	UN.org/coronavirus	website	and	on	
iSeek.		

In	an	effort	to	contain	the	spread	of	COVID-19,	the	Secretary-General	and	the	respective	heads	of	
entity	in	several	duty	stations	across	the	world	have	recently	decided	to	restrict	physical	access	to	UN	
premises	while	keeping	offices
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